
 

Queen City United Soccer Club will be hosting its annual AGM on June 21, 2021, for the fiscal 

year October 2019 through 2020. The AGM will be held virtually at 7 pm. 

The Board is looking for 2-4 individuals to fill vacant Director positions. The Board operates solely 

in a governance capacity, where the Directors provide their expertise, advice, support and 

direction to the club’s leadership team. The primary competency areas we are looking to fill are: 

·        Financial/Accounting Oversight  

·        Legal  

·        Marketing 

The Board will be using the following application process to fill the vacant positions: 

A.    Applicants are asked to submit a completed application by June 7, 2021; 

B.     Applicants must complete the application form which includes: 

i)   A Candidate Statement, and 

ii)  A Competency Matrix; 

C.   Applicants will be assessed on “fit” re: competencies/skills they bring to the Board;  

D.  Applicants must declare no conflict of interest based on QC United Bylaws (attached);  

E.   Applicants will provide references / past Club experience. 

Completed applications can be sent directly to: 

Jennifer Grossman 

jj@grossmans.net 


